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• The Annual Collection for the Needs of the Diocese & Peter’s Pence will be taken up in both churches next 

weekend. This collection is vitally important for the effective running of the diocese and it supports a great deal 

of vital pastoral work. 

• Family Fun Day The Diocese of Waterford and Lismore in anticipation of World Meeting of Families is hosting 

a Diocesan Fun Day on Sunday, June 24th from 2.00 p.m. to 6.00 p.m. at Mount Melleray Abbey. The purpose of 

the event is to celebrate family life…to reflect on the importance of family in our lives and to celebrate the Joy of 

Love. We are calling all sons, daughters, mothers, fathers, grandparents, aunts, uncles, cousins, brothers  and                 

sisters to join us on next Sunday, for a picnic and activities. We will have music, face painting, a bouncy castle 

and an obstacle course, kite making, treasure hunts, arts and crafts, tours of the Abbey, prayer service, candle rit-

ual, and much, much more.  This is a free event and there is something for everyone of all ages. People can bring 

a picnic or there will be food, coffee and tea available for purchase. 

• Thank you Cait O’Donovan and Aidan and Sandra Griffin would like to say a big thank you to The Dunhill 

Lourdes Committee and all the people from Dunhill parish for sponsoring our recent trip to Lourdes. A Mass will 

be offered for everyone. 

• Dates have been set for the Graveyard Masses this Summer. It takes place in on Tuesday, 10th July in Dunhill 

and Fenor the following Tuesday 17th July both starting at 7.30 p.m. Please spread the word. 

• The Annual Church Music Association takes place in Maynooth on the 27th to 30th June. If interested, please 

book on 086-0801933 or contact Mary at St John’s Pastoral Centre, Waterford for details, 051-874199. 

• The Carrick on Suir Motor Club will be holding their 60th Anniversary Ravens Rock Rally in your area on 

Sunday 24th June. All residents who live on the stages have already been informed of the passing event and are 

aware of road closing times. We thank you for your assistance. 

• Lough Derg: Come home to the love of God’s Family on Lough Derg. Pilgrimage season opened on Saturday 5th 

May. One Day Retreats or Three-Day Pilgrimages are available. Contact 071-9861518 or www.loughderg.org 

• Barnardos is seeking parishioners to support them with 1-2 hours of their time to help collect funds on                                                   

Barnardos National Collection Day, kindly supported by Dell, on Friday 14th September. We need volunteers to 

help with organised bag-packs or on-street collections in their local community. All money raised on the day will 

help change the lives of vulnerable children and their families in communities around Ireland. Every hour of vol-

unteered will give hope and create brighter futures. To hear what’s planned in your community for the day and 

how you can get involved please contact Robyn Macken on 01-7080418 or email buckets@barnardos.ie 

• Mass Cards: People continue to pray, and have Mass offered for people when times are difficult, or good, or at 

the time of death. Signed Mass Cards are available at the Parish Office, call to the Sacristy in Dunhill Church. 

• A Special Prayer for Fathers God bless all the fathers in the world. Guide them to be good role models and 

loving to all their children. Help them to be a father like you. Give them grace and patience to handle situations in 

a loving way. Amen  

• Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €311.48 and Envelopes €379.50. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, June 17th 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  

1st Anniversary Mass for Billy Power 

Monday, June 18th Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, June 19th Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, June 20th 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, June 21st Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, June 22nd 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, June 23rd 
 

Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass for Nora, Mark, Anne & Julie Crowley 

June & Pat Flynn and also Seán Quinn. 

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086-6004386 
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